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JULY 11, 2020	

 

“My children, our love should not be just words and talk 
 it must be true love, which shows itself in action.” 

1 John 3:18 
 
Dear Colleague in Ministry: 
 

On Sabbath July 11, a special offering will be collected worldwide for COVID-19 Response. Its 
purpose is to help communities devastated by this pandemic. 
 

When crisis strikes, it’s a time for us as a church to step up and help others. All COVID-19 Response 
offerings will go to the church’s world divisions and fields to fund initiatives to help those suffering 
from this pandemic.  
 
Would you be willing to help promote this offering?  
 
You can find a range of resources to help you at AdventistMission.org/offering. They include social 
media ads, a poster, offering appeals, and bulletin announcements and inserts.  
 
Church members can simply mark their tithe envelopes “COVID-19 Response.” Of course, many 
churches may still not be able to meet physically on July 11. So members can visit the giving page on 
your church/conference/union/division website or they can give at AdventistMission.org/COVID. 
 

Thank you in advance for your support of this special offering. Together we can share Christ’s love 
not only in word, but also in tangible acts of love. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Gary Krause 
Director, Adventist Mission 
 
-- 

cc: Head Elder & Church Treasurer 
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